
 

500 Summer St. NE, Salem, OR 97301 | Voice: 800-527-5772 | Fax: 503-373-7689 

All relay calls accepted | https://www.oregon.gov/oha/HSD 

Medicaid Division 

CCO Operations Unit 

Date: February 27, 2025 

To: Coordinated care organizations (CCOs) 

From: David Inbody, CCO Operations director 

Subject: Due date extension for 2025 Updated Health Information Technology Roadmap  

This communication is to notify CCOs about the due date extension for the Contract Year 

2025 deliverable listed below. 

Contract Deliverable 
Original 

Due Date 

New Due 

Date 
Notes 

Ex. J, Sec. 2, Para. d  

Updated Health Information 

Technology Roadmap, data file 

with contracted organizations, 

and data specified in guidance 

document  

3/15/2025 4/30/2025 This due date extension 

was discussed in the 

CCO Contracts & 

Compliance Workgroup 

meeting on February 26. 

Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact Cheryl Henning, CCO 

Contracts Administrator, at Cheryl.L.Henning@oha.oregon.gov. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan and the services you provide 

to our members. 
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